Monday, March 8, 2021 at 15:36:10 New Zealand Daylight Time

Subject: Re: Attention: Ray Smith [Your OIA20-0420 Response ERMA 200223 |
Date: Monday, 8 March 2021 at 3:32:49 PM New Zealand Daylight Time
From: Wendy McGuinness

To: Official Information Act

Good afternoon,
| hope you are having an excellent day. | am just following up on an early January OIA.

Based on our records, we have not received an email from you in response to our OIA of 5 January 2021.
Can you firstly confirm that is the case ( | would hate to have made a mistake) and secondly, if that is the
case can you let me know when we can expect a response.

Many thanks, Wendy

PS: You might also be interested to know that we now upload all our OIA’s and responses on our website,
see here. Please note we follow government policy and redact any personal names or email addresses
other than the CEO. However, please do come back to me if there are any issues. Thank you!
https://www.mcguinnessinstitute.org/publications/correspondence-oias/

From: Official Information Act <Official.InformationAct@mpi.govt.nz>

Date: Tuesday, 5 January 2021 at 5:16 PM

To: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>

Subject: Automatic reply: Attention: Ray Smith [Your OIA20-0420 Response ERMA 200223 ]

Thank you for contacting the Official Information Act Inbox at the Ministry for Primary Industries.

If you have requested information under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) your request will
be considered and a decision provided in accordance with the requirements of the OIA.

If you have any questions regarding your request, please email
Official.InformationAct@mpi.govt.nz

Kind regards,

Official Information Act Team

Government Services | Public Affairs

Ministry for Primary Industries | Charles Fergusson Building, 34-38 Bowen Street | PO Box 2526
| Wellington | New Zealand

Telephone: 0800 00 83 33 | Email: Official.InformationAct@mpi.govt.nz | Web: www.mpi.govt.nz

This email message and any attachment(s) is intended solely for the addressee(s)
named above. The information it contains may be classified and may be legally
privileged. Unauthorised use of the message, or the information it contains,

may be unlawful. If you have received this message by mistake please call the
sender immediately on 64 4 8840100 or notify us by return email and erase the
original message and attachments. Thank you.

The Ministry for Primary Industries accepts no responsibility for changes
made to this email or to any attachments after transmission from the office.
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